
 
 
 
 
 
BULLETIN NO.:  MGR-02-007 
 
TO: All Reinsured Companies 
 All Risk Management Agency Field Offices 
 All Other Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Ross J. Davidson, Jr.  /s/ Ross J. Davidson, Jr.  04/16/02 
 Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Irrigation Issues 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Due to pending water shortages in various parts of the nation in 2001, the Risk Management Agency 
issued Manager’s Bulletin, MGR-01-017 to ensure that all insurance providers administered the 
program consistently.  Although MGR-01-017 expired on December 31, 2001, the same issues appear 
to be present for the 2002 crop year. 
 
ACTION: 
 
Manager’s Bulletin, MGR-01-017 will continue to be effective for the 2002 crop year. 
 
DISPOSAL DATE: 
 
This bulletin will remain active until incorporated into the Prevented Planting Loss Adjustment Standards 
Handbook. 
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